
From: EULISA PAD <PAD@EULISA.EUROPA.EU>  
Sent: 10 February 2022 14:38 
To: █████ ████ [#237186] <███████████████████████████> 
Cc: EULISA PAD <PAD@EULISA.EUROPA.EU> 
Subject: Acknowledgment of additional clarification - PAD 03/2022 
 
Dear Mr ████, 
 
The Agency acknowledges receipt of the additional clarification to your application for access to 
documents with the reference number 03/2022. 
 
The Agency considers that your request covers three (3) points, namely: 
 
1.  Presentation of the "SIS II Security Exercise 2022"; 
2.  Invitations, agendas and lists of attendees of the past meetings of the SIS II Advisory Group 
in which the "SIS II Security Exercise 2022" was prepared; 
3.  Invitations and agendas for future meetings of the SIS II Advisory Group in which the "SIS II 
Security Exercise 2022" will be mentioned/analysed. 
 
In accordance with the Regulation (EC) No 1049/2001 regarding public access to documents, your 
application will be handled within fifteen (15) working days. 
 
Best regards, 
PAD team 
Legal Sector, Corporate Services Department eu-LISA / European Union Agency for the Operational 
Management of Large-Scale IT Systems in the Area of Freedom, Security and Justice Vesilennuki 5 
10415 Tallinn, Estonia 
PAD@EULISA.EUROPA.EU 
www.eulisa.europa.eu  
 
--------------------- 
Disclaimer: This message is sent in confidence and is only intended for the named recipient. If you 
received this message by mistake, you may not use, copy or distribute this message or any part of its 
contents or rely upon the information contained in it. Please kindly notify the sender  immediately 
by email and delete the relevant emails from any computer. This message does not constitute a 
commitment by eu-LISA unless otherwise indicated. 
 


